Lenzi, Chelsea

From: ' Laurie Tamura <laurie@urbanplanningconcepts.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2018 10:35 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: FW: Planning And Development Department Budget Review: UVP Funding
Attachments: doc05110620180417074622.pdf

From: Laurie Tamura

Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2018 8:16 AM

To: 'alien@co.santa-barbara.ca.us' <allen@co.santa-barbara.ca.us>

Subject: Planning And Development Department Budget Review: UVP Funding

Board Hearing April 18, 2018
Planning and Development Department Budget Hearing

To the County of Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors

Over the last couple of years, members of the Santa Maria and Orcutt areas have requested funding for the Circulation
Element amendment for the Union Valley Parkway Interchange connection to the east side of US Highway 101.

Although there does seem to be Board support for this effort to amend the Orcutt Community Plan Circulation Element
for a connection of the Rodeo Drive (Frontage Road) from Santa Maria Way to Union Valley Parkway, this request
continues to be deferred. Without this Circulation Element change by the County, CalTrans will not allow the UVP
interchange to be connected to the east.

Over the last twenty years the ELKs Rodeo continues to grow with more activities each year and the main event
occurring in first week of June each year. Last year there was over 8,000 people at the event per day with only one
access point in and out of the facility.

Also the Santa Maria High School has acquired 25 acres of land for a new Agricultural and Career Campus. All of these
activities are happening with only one access point at Santa Maria Way and US Highway 101.

The UVP connection to the east is more critical than ever. Please see the attached exhibits to see how little it would
take to make this connection. Most of the Rodeo Drive is already built to the east end of UVP but there is no

connection.

We request that this long range planning project be funded this year for an estimate of $150,000.00 to complete the
traffic study and Environmental review.

This project is supported by the City of Santa Maria, the Chamber of Commerce , the ELKS, Santa Maria Joint Union High
School District and the Orcutt community. With this connection to the east side of the freeway many Orcutt residents
will be able to walk and ride bikes to the ELKS in a much safer route.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.



Laurie Tamura, AICP
Principal Planner

2624 Airpark Drive
Santa Maria, Ca 93455

805-934-5760 Office
805-431-6713 Cell



S————

9661 'E J8qoia(. .\\\ys Q.&l égM:éw § e —— A ——
008 0 ' 1EAvanvaavanvs] nuii
c aﬁ,«f #szff m W. M i g m :/
— AN R\ \ N _ 115 P
m§m$¢« woif) ONTESCY (™ (won)’, N LTI
N U &\\\ QM\ M\ N NQ “ ﬁa::zm m
\mﬁ\\m\\N Iad § 5
[l “* o2 S Y |
fﬁ[ b 2 2 B_a_ﬂw_aﬁﬂﬁ_ﬂmﬁe_ag -} .2_ R
G ﬁ
\ o (B[R] 888
,f_ g . / B =2
s299v $&/ B N
77 % W\ @@ & AR \N
lv .m,m..x S___u c__m?y X
v DA77 4 k . (Binquoypojg)
HapHQ) [V JO2U 2007 %) ‘

TEHMTIOIALY ©

dNOLNO) ISION
11007IN8 AIDIAId  woemersns

STNDNYLS ONILSIXT

4INMO TDAVd  (zuoy)

snidivana [ 7]
Aemaal Jo 1seq
ce# 11IS

&..\,\u:\mwwnnxl 5_6\\%

7S Vo
LTIy TS

N

B

(=2

// it

vy _‘.Qt\\%f:&“
e 10/, 0 ST
A *N\.\Q\hﬂweg YHo

Figure KS 33-1

KS33.4




"dew JnoA Joj uonduosep e sl

den pepnun

T T




